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Game Design Workshop for CSE students 

 

As part of the department initiative to help the CSE students, on November 2019, An introduction to game design workshop was 

held at QU CSE department and was organized by Eng. Farah El-Qawasma teaching assistant in CSE department. The workshop 

was presented by Mr.  Amir Suliman and Mr. Moahmmad Banikir who are game development educators at Qatar game 

development community. The workshop was open to all the department students. A lot of students showed interest in attending 

this workshop. And many of them attended the session. The meaning of game development, and its general steps were introduced 

in the workshop. Then Finally the students had small hand on session were they could move there first object in a small game 

design. Finally some of the students discussed their game design projects with the presenters to take their feedback. The CSE 

department looking forward to organize more workshops like this one where students can have the chance  to work on new stuff.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


